
➢ If you are a student in grades 3-8 and would like to pray the

Rosary with others, come join the SMS Prayer Group!

➢ We will meet on Thursdays from 2:30-3:20 in Mrs. Chorazak’s 8A

classroom.

➢ We will begin on Thursday, October 13, 2022 and end on May 11,

2023. (Students will be notified if we will not be meeting on certain days.)

➢ A snack will be provided.

➢ If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at:

pchorazak@stmatthiasnj.org

If you’re interested, please have a parent complete and return the form below. Thank you!

Student’s Name __________________________  Grade ____________

Food allergies? __________________________

After Prayer Group, your child will:

_____ get picked up in the front of the school at 3:20 pm

_____ go to church for Children’s Choir practice

_____ go to ASP

Parent’s Name _________________________ Phone # _____________

Parent’s Signature ______________________
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